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JOINT MINISTRY COUNCIL
Joint Ministry Council Members welcome any concerns, questions, and feedback… 
From East Vincent:

April Winham, Secretary, 610-792-1422 (2015)

Nancy McConaghy, 610-933-4628 (2015)
Jaime Roach, 484-938-7951 (2016)

Carolyn Zimmerman, Pres 610-935-1088 (2016) 
From First Church:

Alan Dreibelbis, 610-948-6271 (2015)
Deb Theisen, 610-948-9290 (2015)

Dick Fisher, Pres Elect, 610-948-8911 (2016)

Nancy Fisher, 610-948-8911 (2016)

Carol Hanebury, Treasurer, 610-948-6082
     (currently not a member)

The JMC meets again on Tuesday, March 24th at 7 pm at East Vincent. 

2nd SUNDAY IN LENT
Holy Communion
March 1, 2015
9:00 a.m. Worship at EV 

10:00 a.m. Sunday School at First 

11:00 a.m. Worship at First
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TURN YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ON SATURDAY NIGHT, MARCH 7th!
DREAMING TOGETHER

It is time for East Vincent and First UCC to begin DREAMING TOGETHER – about our future, and listening to God’s call to follow Christ into the next generation. JMC has decided to begin this process in an ancient and biblical way: worshipping and eating together! We invite everyone to mark their calendars for Sunday, March 15th at 10 am at 1st UCC. We will worship and enjoy a potluck meal while we DREAM TOGETHER – come with your thoughts, ideas, and dreams about the future of the many blessings God has brought together in US!
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2015 COMMUNITY LENTEN SERVICES 
Fellowship following the services 
Offering will be donated to the 
Spring-Ford Pastor’s Emergency Relief Fund

This Lenten season we will be looking at some of the Spiritual Disciplines used to strengthen our faith and help to create a more Christ-like spirit.

March 4 ~ First UCC, Spring City (145 Chestnut St, Spring City) Pastor John Shantz preaching

March 11 ~ Royersford United Methodist Church (380 Church St, Royersford) Rev. Erick Kern preaching

March 18 ~ Providence Church of the Brethren (1202 South Township Line Rd, Royersford) Pastor Kate Davidheiser preaching

March 25 ~ Spring City United Methodist (45 N. Church St, Spring City) Pastor Zabdiel Khan preaching

Maundy Thursday, April 2 ~ Royersford United Methodist, First UCC, Spring City, and East Vincent UCC (these are not combined services but all are welcome) 

Good Friday, April 3 ~ 2 pm at Trinity Evangelical Congregational and 7 pm at Church of the Epiphany

Our Worship Services during Holy Week: 

Maundy Thursday, April 2 – 7 pm Joint Worship at East Vincent 
Palm Sunday, March 29 – 10 am Joint Worship at First Church, Children’s Blessing, Egg Hunt 

Easter Sunday, April 5 – 9 am Worship with Holy Communion at EV, 11 am Worship with Holy Communion at First Church

2nd Sunday of Easter, April 12 – 10 am Joint Worship at EV
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Scripture Reference 2 Corinthians 8:13-15: Our desire is not that others might be relieved while you are hard pressed, but that there might be equality. At the present time your plenty will supply what they need, so that in turn their plenty will supply what you need. The goal is equality, as it is written: “The one who gathered much did not have too much, and the one who gathered little did not have too little.”
Through One Great Hour of Sharing, lives are literally changed daily. Your support provides clean water, food, medicines, shelter, healthcare, education and so much more.   In 2013, the OGHS offering reached $2,478,536. An additional $720 thousand was received to support specific disaster relief initiatives.

1. What is One Great Hour of Sharing®?
One Great Hour of Sharing, as part of Our Churches Wider Mission, is the special mission offering of the United Church of Christ that carries God’s message of love and hope to people in 138 countries.  The UCC works with international partners to provide sources of clean water and food, education and health care, small business micro-credit, emergency relief, and advocacy and resettlement for refugees and displaced persons.  OGHS also supports domestic and international ministries for disaster preparedness and response.  

2. How is the offering used?
More than 60 percent of the UCC's offering supports international development initiatives, including annual support for missionaries. Currently there are 7 OGHS supported missionaries and 2 Global Mission Interns working in disaster relief, health care, education, and agricultural development. The offering funds disaster preparedness and response, and disaster related volunteer initiatives in the U.S. 

4. Where and how are OGHS funds shared?
The United Church of Christ responds to development, disaster, and refugee needs in 138 countries, and provides disaster relief and immigration assistance in the United States.

Funding decisions are made by asking our worldwide mission partners, "What would you have us do with you?" The United Church of Christ responds as a member of organizations such as Church World Service and the ACT Alliance. We also support the direct mission efforts of churches and church-based organizations that the United Church of Christ and the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) have direct partnerships with through Global Ministries. Nearly one-third of the UCC's offering is shared through Church World Service to support refugee, disaster, development, and advocacy programs.

5. How many dollars are given to the UCC's OGHS offering?  In 2012, the OGHS offering received just over $2.5 million. Nearly 70% of UCC congregations participate annually.

6. What percentage of OGHS donations are used directly for mission?
On average, of every dollar given to One Great Hour of Sharing, 91 cents is used directly for mission programming; 5 cents for interpretation materials and 4 cents for administrative costs which include program monitoring and evaluation (for accountability). Most administrative costs are paid by gifts to Our Church's Wider Mission National Basic Support and endowment funds.

    One Great Hour of Sharing supports projects that break the cycles of poverty, hunger and thirst, as well as providing aid during times of crisis. The One Great Hour of Sharing offering changes lives and gives people a future filled with hope.

      The bulk of the One Great Hour of Sharing offering goes to support water, hunger, disaster relief and empowerment programs. Focusing on these four areas allows One Great Hour of Sharing to address some of the root causes of suffering in our world. Your gifts make hope possible.

[image: image3.wmf]
EGG HUNT

 Palm Sunday, March 29th 

at First UCC

All children from 1st & East Vincent are invited! Come to worship at 11 am and after the Children’s Message head to the Community Room for crafts, games, and snacks.  The Egg Hunt will be held right after worship is over. 
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Dear Pastor and Church Members,


Thank you for the difference you have made in the lives of people, churches, and pastoral leadership over the last year through your support of Our Church’s Wider Mission (OCWM). Whether you shared what you were able or included a budget line item for OCWM giving, you and your church served many in need.


Through the closing of the 2014 year, PSEC congregations have contributed $ 885,431 towards Our Church’s Wider Mission at the Conference level. Praise God for all of your hard work and support not only to the PA Southeast Conference but to the wider church and global mission as well. You helped during disasters, empowered others around the world, strengthened global partnerships, worked with refugees, strengthened pastoral leadership, and most of all changed many lives! Through your monthly support of OCWM, you joined your United Church of Christ brothers and sisters across the US to spread Christian love locally and globally.


Although short of our 2014 OCWM goal of $931,200, we were able to fulfill our promise to the National Church of $93,120.


One of the commitments that we have made for 2015 is that we will be forwarding 1/12 of our national UCC commitment each month instead of 10% of the receipts as we have done in the past. This way we will be sharing a monthly equal amount and the National Church can plan accordingly. We would encourage you to do the same with PA Southeast Conference, if at all possible. 

We are grateful that you have chosen to continue serving in this way through 2015 with your recent OCWM pledge. Thank you! We can’t wait to see what God has in store for us to do together!

Grace and Peace,

Rev. Bill Worley 

Conference Minister 

THE VINCENT VIEW

News from East Vincent UCC
282 Hill Church Road, Spring City

Phone 610-935-0224
EastVincentUCC@aol.com
INFO FOR NEWSLETTER……….

If you have something you would like to have included in the newsletter, please mark it VINCENT VIEW and leave it in the Church Office or you can e-mail it to Darlene. 
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EV SHUT- INS 

OF THE MONTH:
Mary Jane Umble
92 Bonnie Brae Rd
Spring City, PA  19475

610-933-4703 
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MARCH 22ND is the next Invite a Friend / Food & Fellowship Sunday: The 3rd Sunday of every month is an Invite a Friend / Food & Fellowship Sunday BUT in March we worship over at First Church on the 3rd Sunday! So for this month, we’ll do it on the 4th Sunday of the month.   Donations of canned goods & non-perishable foods will be collected.  And don’t forget to invite a friend! 
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EV HOAGIE SALE

Thursday, March 12th  

$ 4.00 each 

Be sure to order by signing up on the church bulletin board or by emailing April @ aprilwinham@gmail.com. Orders must be placed by Thursday, March 5th. Orders may be picked up at East Vincent between 9-10 a.m. on the 12th.  Contact April Winham with any questions.  
March Birthdays

  1
Madison Wosczyna
  4
Ashley Hoffman

  8 
Kevin & Andrew Kowalko
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Richard Bush        
16
Leann Clark 

18
April Winham 

19
Alan Moore   
20
Jeff Swymelar      
28
Tracy Heffentrager 

28
Chris King 

28
Joseph Dean

30
Mark Yeager
3rd SUNDAY IN LENT 
March 8, 2015

9:00 a.m. Worship at EV 

10:00 a.m. Sunday School at First 

11:00 a.m. Worship at First, Consistory
2:00 pm Combined Visiting Voices  
EAST VINCENT CONSISTORY
Terms end in January 2016

Nancy McConaghy, 610-933-4628

Craig Springer, 610-469-9199

Linda Theurkauf, 610-659-3000

Terms end in January 2017 

Eleanor Keller, 610-935-0115

Sally Wosczyna, 610-933-0199

Craig Zimmerman, 610-935-1088
Terms end in January 2018 

John Funk, 610-495-6422
Madison Wosczyna, 610-933-0199

Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 17th at 7 pm 

Church Ladies

The Church Ladies are planning on making peanut butter eggs again this year. They will be meeting sometime in March to make the eggs and then again to dip and box them. See Nancy McConaghy if you are interested in helping and/or ordering some!!  

SHELTER MEALS

East Vincent’s week for Shelter Meals for the residents of St. Mary’s Shelter is Monday, March 9th through Friday, March 13th.  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for volunteers.  If you are not able to cook, monetary donations will also be accepted. Volunteers can make the entire dinner or a course. Dinner includes a main dish, salad or vegetable & dessert. The shelter would like the meals delivered by 5 p.m.   Please see Jane Turpin with any questions.   

EAST VINCENT VOLUNTEER SCHEDULE:
Sunday, March 1 – 9:00 am 
Greeters/Ushers
the Zimmermans

Lector    

Craig Zimmerman 
S.S. Teacher

Volunteer needed
Communion Prep
Nancy McConaghy
Sunday, March 8 – 9:00 am  

Greeters/Ushers
Paul & April Winham 
Lector


Paul Winham  

S.S. Teacher

Volunteer needed
Sunday, March 22 – 9:00 am
Greeters/Ushers
the Dabbacks  
Lector


Peter Dabback 

S.S. Teacher

Sally Wosczyna 
EASTER Sunday, April 5 – 9:00 am    

Greeters/Ushers
the Yeagers
Lector


Zoanne Yeager
S.S. Teacher  

Volunteer needed
Communion Prep 
Volunteer needed
PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT & CONTACT THE CHURCH OFFICE IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO SERVE ON YOUR SCHEDULED SUNDAY.  
4th SUNDAY IN LENT 
March 15, 2015

10:00 am Combined Worship at 
First UCC. Joint choir will be singing.
After worship we will enjoy a potluck 

meal while we DREAM TOGETHER
Our Daily Bread daily devotional booklets are available in Fellowship Hall. Contributions to offset the donation sent to RBC Ministries are welcome. 
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JOINT VISITING VOICES: March 8th
Join us as we travel to BOTH First Church & East Vincent homebound members, bringing songs and smiles and the Spirit of Joy in Jesus Christ. We will meet at East Vincent at 2 pm. All ages welcome, and good smiles are as welcome as good singers!  
Spirit on Tap 
Spirit on Tap is held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, 1741 Papermill Road, in Reading at 7 pm. There is no charge and all are welcome. Spirit on Tap’s purpose is to encourage theological discussion, explore alternative views, and stimulate dialogue around issues of faith and spirituality. 

March 24 – Contemplative Spirituality: The Gifts and Challenge of Presence, Cindy Garis – Oasis Ministries 
FILL MY LIFE WITH SPRING 
St. John’s Lutheran Church, 355 St. John’s Circle, Phoenixville, presents the Susquehanna University Choir and SU Chamber Singers, both conducted by Dr. Julia Brasher Thorn, in concert at 7 pm on Sunday, March 8th. Entitled Fill My Life With Spring, the concert will include a wide variety of musical styles, folk songs, spirituals, hymn arrangements, and popular tunes.  

Order Easter Plants Today
[image: image19.wmf]
Orders are now being taken for Easter flowers.  Order forms are available at both churches.  This year lilies ($9.25), hyacinths ($8.95), and tulips ($9.95) are available.  Orders & payment are due by Sunday, March 15th.  Call the church office if you would like to place an order. The plants will be in church for Easter Sunday Worship on April 5th.  

First Church’s

    
     Jottings
Church Information ~

Mr. Frank Marsteller, Minister of Music

Mrs. Jackie Miller, Handbell Choir Director

Ms. Ruth Shultz, Sexton 

Mrs. Darlene Canning, Secretary 

Church Office ~ 610-948-9156

Email Address:  firstuccroy@netzero.net
Website: www.firstuccroyersford.com
**********************
A reminder that The Upper Room and Our Daily Bread daily devotional guides are available on the table in the Social Hall.  Donations to help defray costs are accepted.  


This month the men will be going to the Spring-Ford Rotary Club’s Annual Breakfast Buffet on Sunday, March 1st at the Friendship Fire Co. (3rd Ave & Green St, Royersford) All you can eat pancakes, eggs, sausage, toast, corn fritters, beverage & dessert. Tickets are $9 for adults, $7 for Seniors (62 & up), $5 for Children (5-12).  

Financial Assistants for March: 
Dick & Nancy Fisher, Alan Dreibelbis

Susan Nachsin    

891 Brown Drive  

Spring City, PA  19475

610-948-7789
FIRST UCC CONSISTORY

Theresa McDonnell, Secty, Deacon, Jan 2016
Darlene Canning, Deacon, Jan 2017

Donna McFarland, Deacon, Jan 2018 
Alan Dreibelbis, Deacon, Jan 2019
Judy Markert, Vice President, Elder, Jan 2016 

Jim Lafreeda, Elder, Jan 2017

Becky Lafreeda, President, Elder, Jan 2018

Cathy Bach, Elder, Jan 2019

Highlights from the February meeting:
· Officers have stayed the same for 2015  
· We are looking into a new financial advisor for the money we have invested 
· Life Line Screening would like to come back in Sept
Next meeting: Sunday, March 8th after worship
Luminaria Sunday

Sunday, March 22, 2015
        Since the American Cancer Society has discontinued Daffodil Days, this year we will show our support by having a “Luminaria Sunday”. For a $10 donation you can dedicate a luminaria in honor, memory, or support of a loved one who has been affected by cancer. Luminarias are plain, white bags that can be decorated and personalized. On Sunday, March 22nd we will have a brief ceremony and all the bags will be illuminated at the end of our service.  All donations will go to the American Cancer Society. The Cannings will then take all the bags to the Daniel Boone Relay For Life where they will again be lit on May 16th.
       Please take a moment to fill out an official Luminaria Order Form (copies are available at church). Cash or Checks will be accepted. Checks should be made out to the American Cancer Society. Bags will then be made available if you wish to personalize them.  Thank you for your support!  Together we can create a world with less cancer and more birthdays!

Please ring the doorbell!!

If you stop by First Church and find the door is locked, just ring the doorbell to the far right of the Social Hall doors.  

1st UCC WORSHIP LEADER SCHEDULE: 

Greeters:
March 1: Dick & Nancy Fisher

March 8: Carolyn Gottshall

March 15: Deb Theisen
March 22: Barb Shaffer
March 29: Dave & Lee Hunsberger
April 5: Sandy Lazorchick
Lectors:

March 1: Alan Dreibelbis
March 8: Dave Landes

March 15: Gloria Gaynor 
March 22: Becky Lafreeda
March 29: Cathleen Bach 
April 5: Jackie Miller
Head Ushers:

March 1: Judy Markert 
March 8: Cathy Bach
March 15: Fay Hunsberger
March 22: Dave Hunsberger
March 29: Judy Markert
April 5: Cathy Bach
Nursery:     
March 1: Carolyn Shanaman
March 8: Darlene Canning 
March 15: Becky Lafreeda
March 22: Theresa McDonnell
March 29: Carolyn Shanaman
April 5: Darlene Canning 
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    March   2
Gloria Gaynor


    March   5
Jim Lafreeda


    March 10
Chloe Stugis 


    March 11
Karam McDonnell

    March 15
Sandy Lazorchick

    March 15
Sarah Canning

    March 16
Carlee Richter 
    March 18
Meredith Kiser

    March 21
Caroline Keating

    March 26
Bill Canning

    March 27
Craig Landes

    March 31
Lee Hunsberger
    March 31
Charlie Kulp

    March 31
Megan Hanebury
Ladies Luncheon

All the ladies of First Church (and East Vincent too!) are invited to attend our first Ladies Luncheon.  This outing was planned by the ladies while baking shoo fly pies. This month, we are meeting at Spring Hollow at Noon on Tuesday, March 17th.  Anyone interested in attending should contact Darlene so she can get a head count.  And let us know if you need a ride!   Wear your GREEN! 
Meetings & Upcoming Events:
Sunday, March 1 – Rotary’s Annual Pancake Breakfast, 10 am Sunday School, 11am Worship, 2nd Sunday in Lent, Holy Communion

Monday, March 2 – 7 pm Church Women

Wed, March 4 – 7 pm Community Lenten Service at First UCC, Spring City 

Thurs, March 5 – EV hoagie orders due
Sunday, March 8 – 10 am Sunday School, 11 am Worship, 3rd Sunday in Lent,  Consistory meets, 2 pm Visiting Voices
Wed, March 11 – 7 pm Community Lenten Service at Royersford United Methodist 
Thurs, March 12 – EV Hoagies  
Sunday, March 15 – 10 am Joint Worship, 4th Sunday in Lent, Pot Luck Lunch, Dreaming Together   

Tues, March 17 – Noon Ladies Luncheon at Spring Hollow 

Wed, March 18 – 7pm Community Lenten Service at Providence Church of the Brethren  
Thursday, March 19 – Newsletter deadline 
Sunday, March 22 – 10:00 am Sunday School, 11:00 am Worship, 5th Sunday in Lent  

Tuesday, March 24 – 7 pm JMC meeting at EV 

Wed, March 25 – 7 pm Community Lenten Service at Spring City United Methodist 

Sunday, March 29 – 10 am Joint Worship, Palm Sunday, Blessing of the Children, Egg Hunt 

Thurs, April 2 – 7 pm Maundy Thursday service at East Vincent 

Easter Sunday, April 5 – 11 am Worship, Holy Communion 

Mon – Wed, April 6-8 – baking shoo fly pies 

Thurs, April 9 – 9-11 am Pick up orders 
Sunday, April 12 – 10 am Joint Worship at East Vincent, 2nd Sunday of Easter, Pastor Kate on vacation 
Dear Friends, for those of you who haven't yet heard, it is with great sadness that we share the news of the death of our dear friend and longtime organist, Frank Marsteller.  Please keep Curt and the rest of Frank's family and friends in your prayers during this difficult time. A service of remembrance will be held at First Church with the date and time yet to be determined. Please watch the church website and facebook for more details or feel free to contact the church. 

Franklin H. Marsteller, 71, of Douglassville, died February 15, 2015 in Fox Chase Cancer Center, Philadelphia. He was the companion of Curt Offner for 26 years. Born in Allentown, he was the son of the late Franklin L. and Helen E. (Kriebel) Marsteller. He attended Mansfield College and Princeton Choir College. He worked for Schneck Optical, Emmaus for 35 years, retiring in 2005. He was the organist/choir director for First United Church of Christ, Royersford for 35 years. Previously he was the organist for The Lutheran Church of the Holy Spirit, Emmaus and Linfield U.C.C. He honorably served his country in the Air Force. In addition to his longtime companion, he is survived by a daughter, Joy wife of Michael Barron of Bethlehem; brothers, Raymond W. Marsteller of New Tripoli, Walter H. Marsteller of Kutztown, and James L. Marsteller of Harleysville; three grandchildren, and many nieces, nephews and cousins. Frank’s funeral service was held Saturday, February 21st at 10:30 a.m. at the Schantz Funeral Home in Emmaus. A viewing was held from 9 to 10:30 a.m. in the funeral home. Interment was in Solomon’s Union Cemetery. In lieu of flowers, contributions may be made to Pottstown Oncology Clinic, 1600 E. High St., Pottstown, PA 19464 or to First U.C.C., 367 Washington St., Royersford, PA 19468. 
Remember, you can support First Church by:

Saving your Redner’s Receipts – just use your Save-A-Tape card when you check out and turn your tapes into Alan Dreibelbis or leave them in the church office 

Save your Aluminum Cans – help support Jake’s Boy Scout Troop by bringing in your cans.

“COFFEE CAN MINISTRY”

Don’t forget about the donations we continue to send to Old First Reformed Church’s Homeless Shelter in Phila.  There is a wooden container on the table in the back of the Sanctuary for you to place your donations.  For close to 30 years, Old First has opened its doors from November 1st to April 30th, offering homeless men shelter and hospitality, a refuge from the cold streets. Our continued financial support is needed to help welcome brothers to a warm, safe night of rest.  
Open and Affirming statement: 

We, the members of First United Church of Christ, Royersford, celebrate the beauty and uniqueness of each expression of God’s diverse family as well as our oneness in Christ. We affirm that each individual is a child of God, and recognize that we are called to be like one body with many members, seeking with others of every race, ethnicity, creed, class, age, gender, marital status, physical or mental ability, sexual orientation, gender identity and gender expression to journey together toward the promised realm of God. We believe that through our diversity, all can grow and practice a unity of faith that transcends our differences.
PSEC Spring Youth Event - April 17 to 19
The PSEC Spring Youth Event will be held from April 17-19 at High Point Camp, 200 Chapel Road in Birdsboro for youth between the ages of 13 to 18. Registration fee of $90 per person includes meals, lodging, events, and activities. The only additional monies needed would be for the coffee shop which offers a variety of both coffee and non-coffee choices along with some snacks and munchies. Most of the beverages cost between $3-$5; most snacks are between $.50 to $1. Download an event overview and the medical release form from the PSEC website. Register online, deadline: Sunday, March 22.
Attention Delegates:

The Ursinus Association’s Spring Meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 28th at First UCC, Spring City. Meeting includes dinner – no time announced. 

Lenten Reflection 
Rev. William P. Worley, 
Conference Minister, PSEC
“That they may all be one.” It’s not just a motto; it’s a mission. Bringing God’s people together. That is what we do. The United Church of Christ is committed to an intentional and radical hospitality that welcomes a beautiful rainbow of people to The Table. But everyone is capable of falling short, of failing to pay attention and missing the mark of the ideals and values to which they aspire. We pay particular attention to those “missed marks” in Lent—the ones that keep others from the Table and those that keep us from fully opening ourselves to God. Lent is a time of repentance “to move beyond the mind you have” or “to think differently afterward.” Both understandings say more than just “sinner change your cheating ways.” To think differently afterwards suggests an awakening to the notion that our past thinking has been wrong. And so, consequently, was our past acting. Some of Jesus’ first Gospel words are, “Repent and believe the Kingdom of God is near.” Think differently afterwards and know that the kingdom of God is here. That is where the good stuff of life begins. To discover and live into the kingdom, we stop waiting for Jesus to come and do our work for us. We step from terrified spaces of rightness, look at the vastness and complexity and mystery of the universe and say, “Wow, I don’t know. Maybe I’m wrong. Maybe we can work together. Maybe all can be one.” And in that space, we’ll hear our still speaking God say to us collectively, “around the Table, in My presence, you already are.”
Tuesday Afternoons
Quilting for a Cause
Trinity Reformed UCC, 60 N. Hanover Street in Pottstown teaches low-income and homeless people how to quilt on Tuesday afternoons from 2 pm to 5 pm. If you are a quilter, and would like to share your gifts with others, please contact Barbara Cooper through the church: 610-326-2243.
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First UCC East Vincent Charge Covenant 

367 Washington Street

Royersford, PA  19468

Mission Statement: “Our mission is to praise God and serve Christ through hearing and doing the Word of God. As caring and supporting Christian disciples, we offer opportunities for spiritual growth, service, fellowship and friendship, and development of our uniqueness both as individuals and a community of faith. We reach out in love to welcome the stranger, give hope to the hopeless, and share the peace of Christ with our neighbor."
   Non-Profit org.
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The Lost Generation by � HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/artists/Jonathan-reed" �Jonathan Reed� 





I am part of a lost generation.�And I refuse to believe that�I can change the world.�I realize this may be a shock, but�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2895876/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/Happiness-comes-from-within" �“Happiness comes from within”��Is a lie, and�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/1612850/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/Money-will-make-me-happy" �“Money will make me happy”��� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2962644/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/So-in-thirty-years-i-will-tell-my-children-they-are-not-the-most-important-thing-in-my-life" �So in thirty years, I will tell my children�They are not the most important thing in my life.��My employer will know that�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2895744/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/I-have-my-priorities-straight-because-work-is-more-important-than-family" �I have my priorities straight because�Work�Is more important than�Family��I tell you this:�Once upon a time�Families stayed together�But this will not be true in my era.�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2895868/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/This-is-a-quick-fix-society" �This is a quick fix society��� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/1603306/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/Experts-tell-me-thirty-years-from-now-i-will-be-celebrating-the-tenth-anniversary-of-my-divorce" �Experts tell me�Thirty years from now, I will be celebrating the tenth anniversary of my divorce.��I do not concede that�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2901149/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/I-will-live-in-a-country-of-my-own-making" �I will live in a country of my own making.��� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/1603335/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/In-the-future-environmental-destruction-will-be-the-norm" �In the future,�Environmental destruction will be the norm.��� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/1613702/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/No-longer-can-it-be-said-that-my-peers-and-i-care-about-this-earth" �No longer can it be said that�My peers and I care about this Earth.��It will be evident that�My generation is apathetic and lethargic.�� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/4530197/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/It-is-foolish-to-presume-that-there-is-hope" �It is foolish to presume that�There is hope.�





� HYPERLINK "http://genius.com/2856384/Jonathan-reed-the-lost-generation/And-all-of-this-will-come-true-unless-we-reverse-it" �And all of this will come true unless we reverse it.�





Now read from bottom to top, and notice what a difference a change in perspective can make! Like when Jesus said: “blessed are you who are poor,…crying,…hungry,…and hated” (Luke 6:20-22).  Lent is all about “repentance,” literally turning around. Why not try changing your perspective this lent, and see how God changes you! Mercy. Love. Hope. Forgiveness. Where is God inviting you to turn your perspective? Change your perspective, and you can change the world! 














